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Policy on Residents Not Being Required to  
Provide Messenger or Transporter Services 

 
A. Application 

This applies to all residents in the Department of Internal Medicine as well as those 
residents who rotate through on the inpatient wards. 

 
B. Background 

1. The Resident Review Committee (RRC) recognizes that sponsoring institutions must 
not place excess reliance on residents to meet service needs of the participating 
training sites. 

2. The RRC has identified specific requirements under Section II-A-2-a. 
 
C. Policy 

A resident will not be required to provide messenger or transport services, except in the 
rarest situation.  This policy will apply to Sanford Health and the VA Medical Center. 

 
 


